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Senator Ronaldson asked:  
 
But will you take on notice my question of whether there has been a $395 million 
cut, which was in that press release, has actually been achieved?  
 
 
Answer: 
 
On 2 March 2007 Minister Tanner announced that there would be a $395 million cut 
in the use of consultants by the Australian Government.  
 
On 22 November 2007, the Minister announced the introduction of a one-off 
additional 2 per cent increase in the efficiency dividend ($1.5 billion) which would 
incorporate savings previously announced on 2 March 2007, including: advertising 
expenditure; expenditure on consultancies; non-defence related recruitment 
expenses; opinion poll and market research spending; and media monitoring 
undertaken by departments.    
 
 


